
 

11th May 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

This week:        

     

During Maths, we have been trying to link our PE skills with our 

measuring skills. The children compared their measurements and 

plotted graphs to compare who jumped the furthest, threw the 

shot put the furthest and who jumped the highest on the verticle 

jump. It was lovely to see how the children have been developing 

their skills as a team. 

  

In the build-up to our clay farm, the children were using shape to 

mould farm animals. It was helpful for them visualise which shapes 

would be needed to make different parts of the animal. 


